COE COLLEGE
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52402

November 21, 1967

Professor B.E. Gillam
Department of Mathematics
Drake University

Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Dear Professor Gillam:

Thank you for your recent letter and for your willingness to
serve on the committee for the selection of an outstanding teacher.
I would appreciate it very much if you would take care of the general
letter to the members of the association.

I am open for suggestions as to a guest speaker for our spring
. meeting. I do feel that we should have one, and my only suggestion
at this time is Professor Seymour Schuster of Minnesota. He is
taking part in the MAA program of visiting lecturers this year.

I would propose that the speaker who accepts our invitation be given
the privilege of selecting his own title after being advised as to
the probable nature of his audience. If you have other suggestions,
please let me know. Should the invitation come from me or you?

Cordially vyours,

(”é@/&
C.M. Lindsay

Chairman Department of Mathematics
CML/gls




